
 
 

Resolution Urging Library Workers and Supporters to Participate in the 2024 Elections  
 
Whereas libraries and library workers are facing many critical public policy issues, such 
as protecting the freedom to read, funding and support for libraries, broadband and 



 
 
 
Resolved , that the American Library Association (ALA), on behalf of its members,    
 
Urges all ALA members, library workers, and library supporters, to participate in the 2024 
elections and future elections, including, as applicable, by registering to vote; 
confirming or updating their voter registration; informing themselves about races on 
their ballot; engaging with c ampaigns, colleagues, and community members; and 
voting. 

 


